IQAC Bethune College

Action Taken Report on the Feedback of Students and Parents 2018-19

The feedback of students and parents was discussed in a meeting of the IQAC was held on 09/07/2019 and the following measures were undertaken to meet the demands and expectations of the students better.

- 1. The Principal discussed the individual feedback with the teachers on a one-to-one basis and look into the matter that required attention.
- 2. It was decided that a statistical analysis of the students' feedback will be introduced.
- 3. All UG and PG departments are allotted Rs. 2000/- and Rs. 4000/- respectively for organizing seminars and workshops. The PG fund has been increased to Rs. 5000/-.
- The Office Staff were also sensitized by the Principal about their approachability and attitude towards the students.
- 5. Students were made aware regarding the use of sanitary napkin vending machine installed in the campus.
- The College has the facility of Psychological Counselling in order to take care of their mental health. The students were made aware of the person to be contacted, in case the need arose.
- 7. The number of dustbins has been increased and cleaners instructed to clean the campus more often.
- 8. Two new buildings are under construction which would, upon completion largely help in increasing the number of classrooms and the number of classes for particular papers can also be increased then. The construction of the College Hostel building is also near completion.

Principal

Bethune College, Kollinia Govt. of West Bengal Coordinator, IQAC

Coordinator
IQAC, Bethune College
Govt. of West Bengal
181, Bidhan Sarani, Kol-700006